ISOLATION MEMORY BOX

The pandemic has turned out to be a defining moment for CSMSG, and once the dust begins to settle the church will have a key role to play as the shock of the disease and isolation wears off and parishioners begin to process their experiences. Bringing those two pieces together, we would like to collect "journal moments" (for lack of a better term) from the congregation to compile as a time capsule of sorts for future generations. Families are encouraged to contribute a photo and short message to capture a specific memory/experience -- loneliness, homeschooling, empty shelves, exercise routines, etc.

The idea behind soliciting moments from parishioners is to reflect the day to day realities of individuals and families in isolation, and to provide another way to bring the congregation together by using these challenging times to inform future generations.

Please submit your "journal moments" to Beth Panke Nguyen at bethpanke7@gmail. com. If you have a question please contact Laurie Brown at laurie@csmsg.org.